Kelly Hills

From: Matthew Fitzsimmons

Sent: Friday, August 26, 2022 4:15 PM

To: ‘cagle.meg@gmail.com’

Subject: FW: Proposed Development in Monument
Megan,

Thank you for your comments.
| will include this in the file for the BOCC to review.

Best, Matthew

Matthew Fitzsimmons

Senior Planner, AICP, LEED GA

E.P.C. Planning & Community Development

2880 International Circle

Colorado Springs, CO. 80910

719.520.6442
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/CRzDC73zY5FVRQNgUWULEn/

From: Meg's Gmail <cagle.meg@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 7:13 PM

To: Kari Parsons <kariparsons@elpasoco.com>
Subject: Proposed Development in Monument

I live in a neighborhood in Monument right off of County Line on the east side of I-25.

I’d like to express my deep concern and opposition to the proposed apartment complexes in this area. The
infrastructure in this area will become way too congested and the noise and light pollution from a development like this
will negatively impact the homes in this area.

Sincerely,
Megan Cagle



